
Inyo SAR Board meeting minutes 
May 2, 2019 

Rich Williams needs to be voted onto the team.  Should have that on tonight’s general 
meeting agenda. 

Laura Lingeman is moving out of the area.  Board discussed filling her position on the 
Board. 

Discussion of whether new should be sworn in and allowed on missions during the 
upcoming summer.  Concerns with delaying new applicants’ participation on trainings 
and rescues will cause us to lose potential members.  Board will think about this issue 
more in the future. 

In Laura’s absence, someone is needed to lead June’s medical training.  Elsbeth will ask 
Dave Pomeranz. 

Paul Rassmussen suggests that the team needs to develop search management and 
incident command skills.  Vic is working on it. 


